
                          

 

 
 

 
 

30 March 2021 
 
Dear Customer 
 
We have been advised by manufacturer Tianbo that they are ceasing production of the Relay series TRAW, TRG2 
and TRF with immediate effect. The reason for this is due to increased production costs and declining sales which 
unfortunately makes this product line no longer commercially viable. 

 
There is no last time buy opportunity for these relays though Anglia still have stocks on some part numbers.  
 
No alternative relays are being offered by Tianbo but there may be alternative relays from other manufacturers on 
Anglia’s line card, please consult our sales desk with your requirements. 
 
Make the relevant person(s) in your purchasing and engineering departments aware of this change to prevent 
disruption to your production schedule. 

 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Anglia 


